

Welcome to our May newsletter!

Today marked the conclusion of our final league matches for the season. With the league games behind us, the club will now be closed until our upcoming tournaments commence on **Saturday**, **31st May**.

In this edition, we'll be providing you with updates from the club, so you can stay informed on everything that's been happening and what's to come.

Tournament Season

With just three weeks to go until our exciting stretch of tournament weekends, we're calling on your support to help get the club ready! On **Friday, 17th May from 12pm onwards**, we'll be hosting a **Club Clean-Up Day** and would love to see managers, parents, and players pitch in.

We'll be tackling a range of tasks—from general tidying and changing nets to painting and other key jobs—to make sure everything is looking its best for the big events. As always, many hands make light work, and any time you can give will make a huge difference.

If you're able to help out, please get in touch—we'd really appreciate it.

Father's Day Cup - Join the Fun!

Our much-loved Father's Day Cup is back for another exciting year! On the morning of Sunday, 15th June, our committee members, managers, and dads will take to the pitch in a friendly competition to celebrate the close of another fantastic season.

This year, as a token of our appreciation, we're offering free entry to all teams. If you'd like to create a team and be part of the action, please register at: https://www.tournify.uk/live/wyfc.

We can't wait to see you there for a great day of football and fun!

2025 End-of-Season Presentations

We're excited to announce that this year's end-of-season presentations will take place on Saturday, 21st June at Allenburys Social Club.

Based on valuable feedback from recent surveys, we're introducing a streamlined format to make the event more efficient for both teams and committee members. Each session will be dedicated to a specific age group and will last a maximum of 30 minutes. Timings to be announced shortly.

To ensure a smooth experience, we kindly ask that all teams remain until every team in their age group has received their trophies. After the presentations, teams will have the opportunity to gather outside for group photographs.

Please note that this year, we will not be reading out manager speeches during the sessions. If managers wish to share a few words, they are welcome to do so independently.

We believe these changes will create a more enjoyable and efficient celebration for everyone involved. As with any new approach, there might be a few hiccups along the way, and we kindly ask for your patience and understanding as we navigate these changes together.

Divisional Cup Finals

We warmly invite all our supporters to come out and cheer for our teams as they compete in the finals at Panshanger Football Club, Money Hole Lane. Your presence can make a significant difference, providing the encouragement and motivation our players need to perform at their best.

- HL Divisional Cup Finals U14 Clarets 17th May
- HL Divisional Cup Finals U9 Whites, U9 Blues, U12 Blues & U12 Clarets 18th
 May

Car Park

Progress on our car park extension has been slower than anticipated, and we're eager to move the project forward as quickly as possible. To help us achieve this, we're reaching out to individuals and companies with experience in car park construction. If you or someone you know has the expertise to support the project or can supply the necessary materials, we'd greatly appreciate hearing from you!

Sponsorship Opportunity

We're thrilled to announce the formation of our new Under-14 girls' team for the upcoming season! As we embark on this exciting journey, we're seeking a local business sponsor to partner with us.

Sponsoring our team offers a unique opportunity to showcase your business to a dedicated community audience. Your brand will gain visibility through team kits, reaching players, families, and supporters throughout the season. If you are interested, please contact Dan at 07534 810062. Join us in making a positive impact on our community and empowering the next generation in girls grassroots football. If you feel we've missed anything in our newsletters or have any suggestions on how we can improve or provide more information in particular areas, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at socialmedia@wareyouthfootballclub.co.uk. We truly value your feedback!

Don't forget to follow our NEW senior pathway Instagram account @wareunitedfc – the home of Mens, Women and EJA football.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another fantastic month at Ware Youth FC!

Best Regards,

Ware Youth Football Club